
 

 

The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its most heartfelt condolences to 
the people and government of the United States of America due to the regrettable 
attack perpetrated today, October 31st, 2017, in the city of New York, which 
caused, at least, 8 deaths and over a dozen of injured.  
 
 
The Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela expresses its most profound solidarity with 
the victims of this dreadful event and their families and, at the same time, strongly 
condemns this and any other act of violence aimed at to cause terror among the 
population.  
 
 
The people and government of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela pray for the 
prompt recovery of the injured, the eternal rest for those who lost their lives and the 
comfort of their families. Likewise, we hope that the responsible of this 
reprehensible act should be brought to justice and the courageous people of New 
York promptly overcomes this regrettable event. 
 
 

Caracas, October 31st, 2017 
 

 


